
IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT FOR OUR ENGLISH MEDICINE PROGRAM 

STUDENTS! 

According to Article 8, paragraph 1 of Gazi University's Associate and Undergraduate 

Education and Examination Regulation, students who do not renew their registration 

within the period specified in the academic calendar cannot attend classes or exams for 

that semester/year. According to paragraph 5, students must obtain course registration 

approval from their advisor. 

In accordance with the provisions of the regulation, all students must complete their course 

registrations and approvals for the Fall Semester of the 2024-2025 academic year between 

September 12-16, 2024. 

(Students who exceed the normal study period (6 years) and foreign students without 

scholarships will be able to complete their course registration and approval processes online 

after paying their tuition fees.) Since advisor approval cannot be granted without student 

approval, first-year students attending their classes for the first time this semester must 

enroll in: 

 1st Year: MED-100, TAR-101 (History), TD-101 (Turkish Language), ENG-103 

(English), and one elective course from the 1st-year elective list. 

 2nd Year: MED-200, MEN-201 (English), and one elective course from the 2nd-

year elective list. 

 3rd Year: MED-300, MEN-301 (English), and one elective course from the 3rd-

year elective list. 

 4th Year: 11 internships and MEN-401 (English). 

 5th Year: All internship courses. 

 6th Year: All internship courses. 

Additionally, irregular 4th, 5th, and 6th-year students should only select the courses for which 

they are responsible and complete the first stage of registration, after which they must proceed 

to the second stage of student course registration approval. Advisors will complete the advisor 

approval process for students who have finished the student approval. 

If students do not complete this two-step approval process, they will lose their student 

rights and will not be able to take exams, potentially leading to delays in their academic 

progress. 

THIS IS AN IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT. 
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